
Motivation Letter 

 

In my opinion, the creation of the EPMA working group of young scientists  (EPMA-YPS) 

is one of the key steps in the development of the association. This is no doubt that this will 

enable EPMA to distribute PPPM-based ideas among students, graduate students, and 

(medical/scientific?) interns.  

As a scientist, it is both an honour and a huge  opportunity for me to be able to 

communicate with world-class scientists from all over the world and young EPMA-YPS 

members.  I look forward to contributing to the goals of the EPMA-YPS and participating in 

promoting PPPM. 

Thank you for introducing me to the Working Group! 

 

Maxim Sautin 

July 2012 


